
From: SCAA Secretary [mailto:scaa@scaa.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 13 June 2017 3:51 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2014/239 - Pastoral Award 2010 - 4 yearly review [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms Luby  
 
I am writing to confirm that in the interests of ‘finding closure’ on the substantive claims that were 
before the Commission as at 12 November 2015, the SCAA no longer wishes to pursue the additional 
matters listed below (Additional Item SCAA1-SCAA4). The SCAA will look to have these matters 
reviewed in future rounds of Modern Award Reviews. 
 
Thanks you for your assistance on this matter 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jason Letchford - SCAA Secretary 
M: +61 412 600 586 
www.scaa.org.au  
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